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I strongly oppose SB1589. This bill favors the desires if the handful of homeowners 

along this stretch of the Willamette River over the much larger majority of family’s and 

boaters who enjoy the Newberg Pool in the spring and summer months.  

 

Furthermore, banning this type of boating along this stretch of the river will apply 

additional pressure and crowds other sections of the river and nearby lakes.  

 

Banning family boating opportunities in the Newberg Pool unfairly prioritizes the 

desires of the handful of homeowners while ignoring the desires of many happy 

boating families.  


